
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

• We have started summer school on June 3 and goes through June 27.
• We had 14 tickets for the month of May; out of the 14 tickets we had 9 

suspended.
• We did 70 reimbursable trips in the month of May.
• We did 20 non-reimbursable trips in the month of May.
• Our shop did 28 work orders for the month of May.
• June birthdays in our department

Galan Depew June 4

Jayne Trujillo June 6

Jackie Larson June 15

Thomas Quinn June 28

• We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the school board for their continued 
support of our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


